
 

Nov 1 

 

 

Nov 5 

 

Nov 6 

 

Nov 6 

 (6:30 PM) 

 

Nov 8 

(5-8 PM) 

 

Nov 19 

(5-9 PM) 

 

 

Dec 4-7 

 

Dec 7 

Dunlap Reads (six month 

reading program) begins 

 

PTA Board Meeting 

 

Square 1 Art orders due 

 

Reflections Gallery/Awards 

 

 

Fall Festival & Silent  

Auction 

 

Dine Out Fundraiser  

Evening: Panda Express & 

Chipotle 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 

 

Holiday Make & Take Craft 

Fair 

Upcoming PTA Events 

November 2019 

  Ralph Dunlap School PTA 

NewSplash 

Looking for a PTA form?  

Not sure of the date of an activity? 

Need a Box Tops collection sheet? 

You can find it on the Dunlap PTA website: 

http://dunlappta.weebly.com/ 

Ralph Dunlap PTA is on  

Facebook and Instagram!  

Stay connected and up-to-date 

regarding Dunlap PTA events and 

activities by following us on  

social media. 

The DOLPHIN POD is a private 

Facebook group designed as a 

fun place where information is 

shared about Dunlap School, PTA, 

and community events. 

Ask questions, post comments, 

but please refrain from posting 

photos or personal information.  

Please remember this is not the 

place to debate school/district  

policy or political issues. 

PTA Committee Chair Openings for 2019-20 

Are you interested in becoming more involved in the behind the scenes work-

ings of the PTA? Ralph Dunlap’s PTA has several open committee chair posi-

tions for this school year! 

Some open positions include Spring Fundraiser Chair, Community Ser-

vice Project Rep, Science Fair Co-Chair, Family Nights Coordinator 

(Movie, Bingo, etc.), Newsletter Editor 

 

If you are interested in one of these positions (or one of the many positions 

opening up for 2019-20), please let the front office know or contact Tara 

Hendricks, PTA President, at jakentara@gmail.com 

Click here for information on  

helping out at our Book Fair 

The following classes each earned a classroom pizza party for having 100% participa-
tion during our PTA Membership Drive:    Mrs. Meyer’s, Ms. Kim’s, and Mr. Schmid’s 

_______________ 

Also, the following two classes brought in the most Box Tops during our fall collection 
drive:   Mr. Kozel’s and Ms. Johnson’s. Both of these classes earned fruit bars to cele-
brate their awesome Box Tops contribution. 
 
In total our families helped the PTA earn over $220 in cut and scanned Box Tops this 
fall!  

 

 

 

Our Silent Auction will be located in the Multiuse Room during the 

Fall Festival. Stop by, take a look at our awesome auction items, and 

place some bids!   

All auction proceeds go to the Ralph Dunlap PTA. 

Bidding will open at 5:00 PM and close at 7:00 PM.  

 

Cash, check, and credit cards are accepted forms of payment for auc-

tion items. Winners need to pay/pick up items at auction conclusion. 

_____________ 

Donations for the Silent Auction need to be received in the Dunlap 

Office by Monday, November 4th.  Questions? Please contact Brittany 

Newton at 805-459-4726  Thank you! 

 

With the PTA’s gratitude: 

• Thank you to Christie Ortiz, our PTA Health & Safety Chairperson for coor-

dinating both our annual Walk to School Day and the always popular Red 

Ribbon Week. Both events help bring our school community together and 

make Dunlap a great place to be!  

• Thank SuYing Coronado, our PTA Reflections Chairperson, for organizing 

the Reflections Program again this year. Her personal touches and love of 

the arts shine through and help keep the arts alive for our Dunlap stu-

dents! 

• A huge thank you to our fabulous Dunlap teachers for calling bingo num-

bers at our annual Costume Bingo event: Mrs. Meyer, Mrs. Woodruff, Mr. 

Greenup, Ms. Lee, and Mr. and Mrs. Taubenheim (aka The Incredibles). 

Students loved seeing their teachers outside of school and in costume! 

Thank you all for putting the “T” in PTA!  

On Tuesday, November 19th Dunlap PTA is having a  

‘Dine Out’ fundraiser evening! 

Between 5:00—9:00 PM 

Come to Panda Express OR Chipotle  

(or grab food from both of these neighboring restaurants) 

Flyers below must be shown at time of ordering (printed or digital format) in order for 

Dunlap to get credit. 

 

SQUARE 1 ART 

Square 1 Art order forms have 

been sent home. 6th grade stu-

dents who were away at Science 

Camp should receive their person-

alized catalogs on Monday.  

ORDERS ARE DUE THIS WEDNES-

DAY, November 6 in order to  

receive items in time for holiday 

gift giving!  

 

An information packet and a blank reading log will be 

coming home soon! 

http://dunlappta.weebly.com/
https://www.facebook.com/RalphDunlapPTA/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/dunlapinfo/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/dunlapinfo/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/dunlapinfo/
mailto:jakentara@gmail.com?subject=Open%20PTA%20Officer/Chair%20Positions
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/ralphdunlapelementaryschool1
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/ralphdunlapelementaryschool1
https://www.instagram.com/ralphdunlappta/?hl=en

